
CRAPTER VI. YINANCE

Article 18

Tinancial accounts

There shall be establisheda

(a) The Administrative Accounts

(b) The Special AccoUntt

(c) The Bali Partnership Fund; and

(d) Such other accounts as the Council hall deem appropriate and
necessary.

2. The Executive Director shall be responsible for the administration
of these accounts and the Council shall make provision therefor in the
financial rules of the Organisation.

Article 19

AdministrativeAgggnt

1. The expenses necessary for the administration of this Agreement
@hall be brougbt into the Administrative Account and shall be met by
annual contributions paid by mo.bers in accordance with their respective
constitutional or institutional procudures and assessed in accordance
vith paragraphs 3, 4 and 5 of this article.

2. The expenses of delegations to the Council, the committees and any
other subsidiary bodies of the Council referred to in article 26 &hall
be met by the members concerned. In cases where a asaber requents
special services from the Organisation, the Council shall require that
member to pay the conte of such services.

3. Before the end of e h finacim al year, the Council shall approve
the administrative budget of the Organisation for the folloving
financial year and shall assena the contribution of each momber to that
budget.

4. The contribution of each member to the administrative budget for
eaci financial year shall be in the proportion which the number of its
votes et the time the administrative budget for that financial year is
approved bears to the total votes of al the menhers. In assessing
contribution*, the votes of each member shall be oalculated vithout
regard to the suspension of any em•ber's voting rights or any
redistribution of votes resulting therefrom.


